
 
 

Northville arts commission 
The Regular Commission Meeting  

November 14, 2007; 7:00 p.m. 
ART HOUSE 

 
MINUTES 

 
Commissioners Present:  Ellen Bennett, Jeff Cancelosi, Galina Koriduzki, Dominique 
Moroz, Sharon Rossow, Andrzej Sikora, Mary Step, Kathleen Tabaczynski, Sue Taylor 
 
Others Present:  Suzanne Poulton 
 
Commissioners Absent (excused):  Gerardo Macias-Garcia, Alexis O’Connor 
 
Call to order:  7:11 p.m.   
 
Approval of Minutes:  It was moved by Dominique Moroz and seconded by Jeff 
Cancelosi that the October minutes be approved.   
  
Financial Report:  Galina Koriduzki  
  
Arts Programmer Report:  Suzanne Poulton 
 Winter/Spring program brochure should be ready early December.  
 Suzanne has implemented an on-line calendar through Google so that activities  
 at the Art House can be easily updated and accessed.   
 
New Business: 
 Membership Drive (Sue Taylor) 
 Everyone is requested to mail out membership pleas to 10 friends! 
 
 Art Market (Sue Taylor) 
 We are in negotiation with the Chamber of Commerce to take over Art in the Sun  
 held in June and give up Art Market during Victorian Festival.   This will give us  
 much more creative control over our own event and be much more financially  
 lucrative for us.   Another meeting will be held with the Chamber to finalize  
 details and will be presented at the December meeting for a vote.     
  
 Parks & Recreation Collaboration 
 A meeting has been held with Traci Sincock, Director of PAR, to explore  
 decreasing PAR’s involvement with the Art House.  This should also be a better  
 financial move for us and give us more control over the Art House.  A follow-up 
 meeting will be held with Traci after Thanksgiving to work out more details.   
                                       
Committee Reports: 
 Exhibit Committee (Ellen Bennett) 
 Member Show Update 
 
 Holiday Art Market (Kathleen Tabaczynski)  
 **Volunteers are still needed Nov. 24, Dec. 22, Dec. 27, Dec. 28, Dec. 29 

and Dec. 30.   
 

 Don’t forget to shop the Holiday Market! 
 



Announcements  
First Friday Commissioner Volunteer Schedule (sign up at December 
meeting) 
 
Gerardo has accepted a new job in his hometown of Monterrey, Mexico and  
will be moving there the beginning of December.  He has officially stepped  
down from the Northville Arts Commission as of November 14, 2007.  We  
wish him the best in his new endeavors.       

                         
Adjournment:  8:40 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Sue Taylor, Secretary 
 
 
Approved:  December 12, 2007  
 
 


